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 FINAL CALL FOR GOLFERS AND SPONSORS:  The 2017 General H. Hugh 

Shelton Leadership Center Golf Tournament is scheduled for Thursday, October 

12th at the Lonnie Poole Golf Course located on the Centennial Campus – an 

Arnold Palmer creation for NCSU.  L-4 brother, Hugh Shelton, 14th Chairman of 

the Joint Chiefs of Staff, is scheduled to participate in the activities of the 

tournament. You are invited to meet and encourage the recipients of the 

center’s scholarship program.    Please share the registration information with 

your friends who might wish to sponsor a hole, a soldier or a veteran.  Charlie 

Leverett, Director of Special Events, is coordinating this activity.  Address your 

tournament questions to Charlie at ctleverett2@gmail.com 

 

 PROPOSED WEBSITE UPDATE:  Plans to launch a website are progressing.  To 

date, a coordinated effort including Charlie Leverett, Darlene Williams, Judy 

Ramsey and me have provided ideas on its design.  Judy has volunteered to 

engineer the site and will serve as its initial webmaster.  Our best estimate for a 

launch date is sometime during the first quarter of 2018.  Updates on this 

initiative will be published in the months ahead.  Address your questions and 

suggestions to Joe at jharris1781@gmail.com 

 

 VOLUNTEER:  A Facebook administrative manager is sought.  No experience is 
required.  Address your questions to Joe at jharris1781@gmail.com 

   
 ANNUAL DUES:  Dues collection occurs during the fall months.   Now is a good 

time to renew your 2018 membership.  Dues are a modest $10.  Mail your check 
payable to the L-4 Alumni Association Inc. to Darlene Williams, 1807 Felts 
Parkway, Fort Mill, SC  29715.  Please insure your name, mailing address and 
telephone number is current.  Your information is compared with that listed on 
the membership social roster to keep it up to date.  Address your dues 
questions to Darlene at ncdew29715@gmail.com 

 
 REUNION:  Our tradition is to conduct a reunion in the fall season on even 

years.  2018 is just ahead.  Your attendance is encouraged and your input is 
important.  Reunion recommendations should be sent to Charlie at 
ctleverett2@gmail.com 
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